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As part of the requirements for City of Burns to receive FAA Grants for Airport improvements, in 
accordance with,49 CFR Part 26, the City of Burns is required to conduct a scheduled 
consultation with minority, women's and general contractor groups, concessionaires, community 
organizations, and other officials or organizations which could be expected to have information 
concerning the availability of disadvantaged and non‐disadvantaged businesses, the effects of 
discrimination on opportunities for Disadvantaged Business Enterprises (DBEs), and efforts to 
establish a level playing field for the participation of DBEs.  An open meeting/teleconference will 
be held with as many interested stakeholders as possible focused on obtaining information 
relevant to the Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) goal setting methodology.  The 
meeting/teleconference will be held on August 30, 2017, at the City of Burns, Burns City Hall 
Building, 242 South Broadway, Burns, OR (541) 573-5255, at 4:30 pm local time.  With 
questions, please contact Tim Orthmeyer, or Morrison-Maierle – 406-442-3050.  If attending the 

meeting by phone the number to call is 855-296-9103, ID: 426805. 
 
 


